

September 28, 2017

Washington State Department of Ecology Attn: Ms. Carrie Graul, Water Quality Program P.O. Box 47600 Olympia, Washington 98504-7600

Subject: Gary Merlino Construction Co, Inc. comments on Sand & Gravel Permit Modifications (Comment Period September 26 through December 8, 2017)

Dear Ms. Graul,

Gary Merlino Construction Co, Inc. appreciates and supports the modification to the S&G General Permit.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments.

Sincerely,

GM Gary Merlino
Construction Company, Inc.

Drew Cratsenberg | Environmental Assistant

O: 253-797-9567 | **D:** 206-762-9125